



June 2024

You've given a family the power to Press Play!

To all in Scoil San Treasa,

Thank you so much for your kind donation of €1,500. Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to welcome more children and families affected by serious illness to experience the magic of Barretstown's life changing therapeutic programmes. Your kindness will make a hugely positive impact on so many, and we are so very grateful for your support.

This is a very exciting year for Barretstown as we celebrate our 30th Anniversary and having served more than 100,000 campers during this time both through our residential camps here at Barretstown and in hospitals and schools across Ireland. In those 30 years, thanks to wonderful supporters like you, we have helped thousands of families make lifelong memories and face the future with hope and happiness.

Our thanks to you and your supporters, for your generosity and kindness in supporting Barretstown. It is hugely appreciated and makes an incredible impact on the lives of so many sick children.

Kindest regards,

Irene & Niamh

Community Fundraising Team <u>irene.spencer@barretstown.org</u> niamh.hahessy@barretstown.org



Barretstown Castle, Ballymore Eustace, Co. Kildare, W91 RDX6, Ireland.

Tel: +353 (0)45 864 115 Fax: +353 (0)45 864 197 Email: info@barretstown.org